FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Bavarian Inn Lodge Employee Celebrates Anniversary
by Helping Charity
Staffer Donates Hair to “Locks of Love”

Photo caption: Bavarian Inn Lodge President and Owner Judy Zehnder Keller holds the braid of Kendra Pavlovski in her hand. The hair was donated to Locks of Love.

Frankenmuth, Mich., Jan. 22, 2013 – What better way to demonstrate your gratitude than by giving something in return?  Bavarian Inn Lodge bar manager Kendra Pavlovski celebrated her 10th service anniversary with the organization by donating her hair to Locks of Love.

During a recognition party for employees Jan. 9, 2013, Pavolvski asked Judy Zehnder Keller, president and owner of Frankenmuth Bavarian Inn Lodge, to do the honors of cutting her hair.  Zehnder Keller cheerfully got a pair of scissors, joined Pavlovski on stage and cut off her long braid.  

“Our employees are the best,” said Zehnder Keller. “They are selfless and they show it in a million caring, loving and amazing ways. The Lodge is blessed to have a staff that is constantly helping customers and the community. We are proud that Kendra is part of our family.”
Pavlovski has been donating her hair to the nonprofit organization for 20 years, cutting her hair every two years. Locks of Love provides hairpieces to financially disadvantaged children suffering from long-term medical hair loss from any diagnosis. Its mission is to return a self confidence and normalcy to children by utilizing donated ponytails.  From these contributions, they provide the highest quality hair prosthetics, enabling children to face the world. Learn more about Locks of Love at www.locksoflove.org.
“I’m hopeful that my actions will motivate others to get involved,” said Pavolvski. “Not everyone can donate their hair, but everyone can find some way of giving back. The joy I get from giving of myself comes back many times over.”
Recently TripAdvisor®, which rates destinations based on user experience, listed the Bavarian Inn Lodge the highest ranked family resort in Michigan. The acclaimed travel site also named the Lodge the “most reviewed/talked about” hotel in the state.

About Bavarian Inn Lodge 
To learn more, visit http://www.bavarianinn.com.
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